
 Annual General Meeting on 6 October 2022 at 8pm 

 1.  Apologies for absence 

 2.  Chair’s Opening Remarks 

 3.  Update on Resolutions from General Meeting held on 12 March 2022 

 -  Review of on-site roads, paths, lighting and signage 
 -  Installations of defibrillators 
 -  Full fire safety risk assessment 
 -  Issues with winter gas supplies 
 -  Objection to the planning application especially around lack of consultation with 

 current residents 
 -  Making best use of the clubhouse 

 4.  Treasurer’s Report and adoption of accounts 

 5.  Nominations for Committee * 

 6.  Motions - 

 This Association thanks Royale for clarification that the proposed entrance/exit 
 points for the building works in the old touring caravan site will not impact on 
 current residents. However the Association requests that more detailed plans are 
 shared regarding the short and long term access to this site so residents can fully 
 understand how this will work in practice. 

 7.  Any Other Business 

 * current committee 

 Chair - Gary Peckham 
 Secretary - Patrick Stapelton 
 Treasurer - Sheila Hobman 
 Entertainment - Julie Raby & Mick Hilton 
 Helping Hands - Lynda Gould 
 Equalities - Denise Rayner 
 Council members - Pat Smith, Terry Rose & Pat Moore 


